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Comments: The High Uintas Wilderness should be dedicated to its native wildlife.

 

These factors must be considered when deciding whether to allow livestock grazing:

1.Livestock grazing must not compete with wildlife for food or space

2.Livestock grazing must not spread disease to native species

3.Domestic sheep and cow grazing compromises watersheds and fouls the lakes and streams

4.Livestock grazing degrades the Wilderness experience of visitors 

5.Domestic sheep grazing is incompatible with recovering native bighorn sheep population

6.Killing native predators to protect sheep or cows should be prohibited.

 

 I support the no grazing option as it is best for the wildlife, watersheds, recreation, and the Wilderness.


